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 Year 5 were magnificent in their 
performance of The Tempest at 
the Old Rep Theatre last night. 
Those of you luckily enough to see 
it would’ve been just as proud as I 
was. Well done to the staff who led 
it but especially the children who 
acted and sang so professionally. 

  Thank you to all of you for making Parents’ Evening 
such a success. We tried starting earlier this year 
which seemed to work out really well. We will do the 
same in the Spring Term. If you didn’t get a chance 
to look at your child’s books for any reason, it’s not 
too late. Please make an appointment with their 
teacher.  

 Star of the week this week is Djovani who has shown real improvement in his work and 
his confidence.  

  Winners of our virtues certificates are Amen, Dontae, Abigail C, Gidon, Ayaana & Kaidan. 

Our Netball Team had a very good 
day yesterday winning three of the 
four matches they played. They are 
currently joint leaders in the league. 
Miss Dartnell would like to mention 
Jevontae’s sportsmanship - a special 
well done to him for having such a 
positive attitude.  

Masses at the Cathedral are:-  
Saturday  at 4.30pm (First Mass for Sunday)   

Sunday at 9am and 11am. 32nd Sunday in Ordi-
nary Time.  

Luke 20:27-38. “Now he is God, not of the 
dead, but of the living; for to him all men are in 
fact alive.” 

Y1 have the best 
attendance this 
week with 99.66%. 
They were our final 
winners of the last 
half term so well 
done to them on 
back-to-back wins! 

“At St. Chad’s, we grow in the light of Christ, to share his love and reflect the gospel values.” 

St Chad’s Newsletter 

Many of the children have donated to 
the ‘Poppy Appeal’ this year and are 
wearing their various remembrance 
apparel!! This Sunday is ‘Remembrance 
Sunday’ where there will be wreathes 
of poppies laid all over the country to 
mark the many that have died in con-
flicts involving servicemen and women 
from the UK and the Commonwealth. 
There will be a two minute silence at 
11am on Monday 11th here in school.  

It was a strange feeling coming out of Villa Park last Saturday. 
We’d lost to a last-minute Liverpool winner but I couldn’t have 
been more proud of the team. On Sunday, we travel up the M6 
to Wolverhampton to play local rivals Wolves. I hope it’s not Fr 
Tim who’s smiling that evening!! 

KS1 – croak 

If someone croaks something they say it in a low, rough voice.  When a frog or bird 

croaks, it makes a low, harsh sound. 

Ks2 –intrigue 

If something, especially something strange, intrigues you, it interests you and you want 

to know more about it. 


